
Swimming Carnival  
Friday February 11th 

9.30am Start 
 

ALL FAMILIES & FRIENDS 
WELCOME 

ST. JOSEPH’S SCHOOL 
 

16 Tocumwal Rd, Numurkah, 3636. 

Phone: 03 5862 1804 

Fax: 03 5862 2768 

E-mail: principal@sjnumurkah.catholic.edu.au 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Dear Parents / Guardians, 

 
We are currently preparing for our annual Swimming Carnival to be held at the Numurkah Outdoor 
Pool on FRIDAY 11th February 2021. 
 
As your child is in Grade 3 – 6, they will be expected to play a part in making this sporting event a 
continued success. 
 
To assist in preparations, students will be given the opportunity to attempt / practice a range of 
strokes so that they can be grouped correctly for the Carnival. (Freestyle, Backstroke, Breaststroke, 
Butterfly). Any students that are unable to complete 25m or 50m will be selected in a novelty event 
for that stroke (Shallow Pool). This allows all children to compete in at least 4 events. 
 
Practice Days & Times 
 

Tuesday 1st Feb.  9.30am – 12.00pm 

Thursday 3rd Feb.  9.30am – 12.00pm  

Monday 7th Feb.  9.30am – 12.00pm 

 
Grade 3&4 students will walk first to the pool each morning, followed by the Grade 5&6 students at 
approximately 10.30am. 
On the swimming days, bathers can be worn under sports uniforms and thongs can be worn to and 
from the pool. Children are to carry a towel and dry underwear to the pool in a separate bag. Please 
ensure your child has applied sunscreen (will be reapplied) and has their hat. 
 
Thank You 

Shane Merkel - P.E. & Sports Co-Ordinator. 
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